
City of Independence 

Airport Board 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Airport Board 

FROM: Brett Soukup Airport Manager 

DATE OF 
MEETING:  September 3, 2025 

SUBJECT:   (Flying Club Discussion)  
 

BACKGROUND:  
A board member has requested that the topic of a potential Flying Club at Independence 
Municipal Airport be added to the agenda for discussion at the next Airport Board meeting. Flying 
Clubs can offer a cost-effective way for pilots to share aircraft ownership and operating 
expenses, increase aircraft availability, and promote general aviation activity within the 
community. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion on this topic. No action is needed at this meeting.    
 


